February 13, 2001

Abby Teich, Expressions
1. I (Abby) will be leading the next meeting, Tuesday Feb 20th at 6:30pm, location TBA (in Frist). For details see the preceeding email, "Next Meeting"

2. We will be using the space directly to the left of the public safety bulletin board in Frist as a PAC bulletin board. I think we decided that any PAC group can advertize auditions or performances there, limit to one flier per event (don't cover the space with your fliers). So, Ben volunteered to make a PAC sign for the space and perhaps a border. This will start probably some time next week.
3. Paul Breitman said that Kimberly Collins has been getting a lot of requests for the Frist theater for next year, and since PAC is supposed to have priority, Mr. Breitman said that he needs performance dates by March 26th. This caused some distress at the last meeting, so we will also be discussing that at the next meeting.
4. Bonnie Lau, our new student group liaison in USG, had the following announcements:
- Think about the next Tiger Night. Do we want a capella groups to be on a separate night again? Any other suggestions?
- Bonnie will be meeting with Claudia Chouinard and Dean Dunne sometime next week. She will push for an earlier disclosure of the report to PAC. The current tentative release date is March 2.
- The leadership summit is coming up in a couple of weeks. I think she said to let her know if there are any specific workshops you want (I'm not sure; sorry)
5. There are no unpaid reservations at the Frist theater. People can only use credit cards or cash, no UStore cards or PUID. Joanna and Cliff will go to talk to Pam Baker, who's in charge of the ticket office.
6. Dean Dunne says posters are only taken down when out of date or before breaks, unless the date has not yet passed. Posters must be either on a bulletin board or stapled on both sides (no tape). "Jim" from grounds says they only take down posters during break or if they are out of date.
reiteration of posting etiquette: don't cover other posters, don't staple onto other posters
Leslie might have a schedule of when they take down posters.
7. Wade Rakes, Projects Board co-chair was there. He said that the only thing the projects board can't fund is senior theses. They can immediately grant up to $1000 at a Thursday night meeting without senate approval. For details about the process, see /~pboard. He encourages us all to use their money. He also said that Janet Dickerson has a huge fund similar to the president's fund. The Woodrow Wilson school is also a good source of money.
8. Cliff suggested that perhaps a tiny percent of the new budget increase could go to student groups, or specifically performing groups. 

Adam suggested we approach Dickerson after Claudia's report comes out.
9. Some upcoming shows that were not on the list:
Feb. 20, Richardson, 8pm, Vagina Monologues by Wym'onStage
Feb. 23, Men's basketball against Harvard @7pm, BodyHype halftime show
Mar. 3, Women's basketball against Brown @7pm, BodyHype halftime show
10. Perhpas with the student body increase, the admissions office will change their recruitment policies. Perhaps they could recruit more performing arts kids. We could contact Jeff Gelfand- I think Ben is doing that.

That's it! Sorry they were so long; we talked about a lot.
-Abby


